Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

16 April 2014

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.
The Black Vault

Reference: F-2014-01292
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is a final response to your 10 April 2014 Freedom of Information Act request,
received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on 10 April 2014, for a
copy of the manual “KUBARK?” Counterintelligence Interrogation, dated July 1963.

We conducted a search of our previously released database and located the
enclosed document, consisting of 131 pages, you requested. Since you are entitled to the

first 100 pages free and the remaining cost would be minimal, this document is being
provided to you without cost.

Sincerely,

/«m@/féé/

Michele Meeks
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure














































































































































































































































































































































































































